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Dear Matthew Dempsey
1 would like to object to the plans of the 5G mast being proposed at 25 Grease st.

My partner and T have seen the plans and feel as though you have not considered the serious health
implications for all the residents.

T would like an independent healtj enquiry regarding the amount of equipment you are planning to put up on
the roof.

Many thanks

Zarina Maan




